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11/02/2025  20:04:502024/5777/P OBJ Dimitrios Raikos To whom it concerns,

My Name is Dimitrios Raikos,

I am an Architect who has worked in Greece for over thirty years, creating more than two hundred and fifty 

spaces.

After visiting 27 Oval Road today, I realized that the back lighting of the house is already obscured by the new 

rear development. Therefore, I think any further two floor development on the adjacent property would block 

the view, and the afternoon sunlight access to the lower floors of 27 Oval Road.

The back garden spaces of the British London houses should be highly respected, as it has always lent a 

special amenity at the back of London houses with their gardens and trees, birds, foxes, and squirrels. If the 

so-called building development goes on, it will stop the natural life of those adjacent back gardens, which is 

part of the life and breath of the city. 

I hope you take into consideration all these arguments.

Yours sincerely.

Dimitrios Raikos, BA Honours Architecture, Post Graduate Diploma in Environmental and Energy Architecture 

at AA School of Architecture
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